
Public Notice  
Gladwin County 

Public Accuracy Test   
 

To the qualified electors of Gladwin County, Michigan: 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Accuracy Test of the electronic equipment that will be used for the August 

2024 Primary Election at the County’s Early Voting site, originally scheduled for 07/02/2024 at 4:30 p.m., is 

cancelled and will be rescheduled to a later date.  

 

Karrie Hulme, 

Gladwin County Clerk 

 

Posting Date 07/02/2024 


